
Feeding Pasco’s Elderly to host 
1st Annual Ambassador’s Breakfast

F O R  I M M E D I A T E  R E L E A S E

New Port Richey, Florida, September 24, 2015 — is pleased to 

announce the first annual Ambassador’s Breakfast to be held at 

the Spartan Manor in New Port Richey on Wednesday, October 

14, 2015 from 7:30am – 9:30am. Feeding Pasco’s Elderly, Inc. 

is comprised of community leaders seeking to help Pasco’s 

vulnerable and food insecure senior population. Every day 

countless seniors go hungry. Pasco’s Elderly Nutrition program, 

a division of the Pasco County Public Services Branch, is able to 

assist many of these seniors but unfortunately still maintains a 

waiting list due to funding. 

The first annual Ambassador’s breakfast will attempt to stand in 

the gap for seniors on the waiting list by raising the necessary 

funds to remove them and provide them meals.

Please visit www.feedingpasco.com for sponsorship opportunities 

and additional information about Feeding Pasco’s Elderly, Inc. or 

contact Karen King at (727) 534-5628.
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